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To	Whom	It	May	Concern,		
	 	
X-Treme	Threads	has	been	supplying	our	twelve	team	hockey	league	with	uniforms,	apparel	and	other	
gear	for	the	last	5+	years.	Our	main	contact	over	this	time	has	been	Connor	Clough.		Connor	responds	
quickly	to	our	requests	and	patiently	listens	to	our	ideas	to	understand	what	we	are	looking	for.		He	
works	diligently	to	turn	our	ideas	into	a	final	product	we	are	happy	with	and	lets	us	know	how	to	make	it	
better	using	his	experience	and	expertise.		
	
We	are	very	happy	with	X-Treme’s	service	and	delivery	times	and	their	products	are	both	very	durable	
and	of	a	high	quality.	The	uniforms	we	wear	have	received	many	compliments	from	our	members	and	
the	feedback	we	get	from	other	teams	in	tournaments	has	been	very	positive.		
	
X-Treme	and	Connor	are	always	willing	to	assist	us	and	we	are	proud	to	wear	their	apparel.	We	have	no	
reservations	recommending	X-Treme	Threads	for	your	uniform	and	apparel	needs.		
	
Sincerely,		
Todd	Miller	
Treasurer,	PMOHA	
treasurer@pmoha.org	


